


There are many end of the year things to address given this new reality.  I will try to touch on 

most of those below:

 Graduation – We plan to hold a full graduation ceremony and reception for our 8
th
 grade 

class as planned, but the date is yet to be determined.  We have some other surprises planned 

for our graduates

 2
nd

 Grade Sacraments - I have been talking with Father Patrick about plans for the 

children to receive the sacrament of Reconciliation individually and to push Communion 

back to the beginning of next school year, but nothing is yet finalized.  I will keep 2
nd

 grade 

parents informed of the decision.

 WALKATHON – Home & School is still planning to hold the WALKATHON at a later date 

either this summer or at the beginning of next school year.  A decision will be made next 

month.  Thank you to all who have sent in their donations.  If you have not made a donation, 

you can easily do through our school website.

 Used Uniform Sale – We will hold an on-site sale this summer TBD.

 Extended Care Billing – By next week, Mrs. Brouch will email families their extended care 

balances through 3/13/20.  Please send in a check payment or you can drop cash payments in 

an envelope through our mailbox slot because our new mailbox is locked for security.

o Pizza Friday/Hot Lunch – Home & School moved any remaining balances from 

these accounts of students in PS through 7
th
 grade to next year.  Balances from 8

th
 

grade students without younger siblings will be communicated to families who can 

either request a refund NOTE: Some families still owed the $10/student class party 

fee from the beginning of the year.  If you did not pay this fee and you had a Pizza/Hot 

Lunch balance, then the credit was applied to your overdue class party fee.  Those with 

outstanding class party balances will receive an email this week for payment.  

 End of the year pick up – When we know more about the current shelter in place 

restrictions, we will be able to determine a process for picking up your child’s things from the 

school buildings and dropping off chromebooks, etc.  

I will continue to send out a Wednesday newsletter each week updating you on any 

developments.  Please do not hesitate to contact with any questions or concerns.  I want to help our 

students and families in any way I can.

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jennifer Wardynski

P.S. This week Mrs. Mazur encouraged the junior high students to complete Earth Day activities, 

such as cleaning up their yard, making a recyclable craft, wearing green.  Here’s a few pics of their 

accomplishments…Vince Hefke wearing the green, Evie Precup’s flower cupcakes, Marianna 

Partida’s green cookies, Ian Roskuszka weeded the patio, Savana Sanchez made bread

.


